
 

                                                                                                  Date:  11/05/2020 
            Circular No:  009/2023 
From: 

Dr.J.Baby John & Dr. K.P.Senthamarai Kannan 
State President & State Secretary 
IDA Tamilnadu State Branch 

To: 
 Local Branch Presidents & Secretaries, 
 CDH Conveners, 
 IDA Tamilnadu State Branch. 
  
Dear Drs, 
  
 This is to bring to your notice that May 31st will be observed as “No 
Tobacco Day”. So, we request you to take note and create awareness about the 
ill effects of tobacco usage by taking printouts of the poster attached and 
display in a visible area of your clinic for the patients.  

The video can be given to local TV channels for telecast and also 
displayed in the waiting room of your clinic.  

Kindly use the audio-visuals to the maximum, to create a massive impact 
on tobacco awareness to the public. 

We kindly request you to send the photos and records to the state 
office. 

                                                    Thank You 
 

       With Regards, 
      Dr. K.P.Senthamarai Kannan 
                                                                              Hon. State Secretary 
                                                                           IDA Tamilnadu State Branch 

 


